Borough of Lewistown
PENNSYLVANIA

2 EAST THIRD STREET — LEWISTOWN, PA 17044-1799 —717-248-1361
www.lewistownborough.com

TO: The Lewistown Sentinel
WIEZ / WMRF
WCHX / WVNW / WKVA
FROM: Benjamin A. Rager

Director of Public Works

NEWS RELEASE

The Borough of Lewistown will begin collecting Christmas trees on Monday
January 6, 2025, and will continue the collection until Friday January 10, 2025.

Collection of Christmas trees will be the same day as your normal refuse collection.

Customers wishing to have their tree collected should place the tree at the curb
prior to 6:00 A.M. on their normal collection day.

After this collection period, residents may deliver their trees to the Borough
Warehouse facility on Washington Ave. (at no charge) between the hours of
6:00 A.M. and 1:45 P.M. Monday through Friday.

Residents are reminded that the trees are chipped into mulch and are NOT land
filled.

Additional information regarding this collection may be obtained by contacting
the Borough Refuse office at 248-1331 between 8:30 A.M. and 5:00 P.M.

CC: Tyler Fink — Borough Manager



